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LETTER OF DIRECTION 

Dear Mr. Ferguson:  

Re: Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (Entegrus Powerlines) 
Application for a Service Area Amendment 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0178 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has now issued its Notice and Procedural Order No.1 
in Entegrus Powerlines’ application to amend its licensed service area, as described in 
Schedule 1 of its distribution licence ED-2002-0563, to include the property and 
industrial customer located at 1 Cosma Court, St. Thomas, ON, N5R 4J5.  
 
Please complete the steps in paragraphs 1 and 2 by March 24, 2023. If you are unable 
to comply with the direction by March 24, 2023, you must inform the Registrar 
immediately at registrar@oeb.ca.   
 

1. Entegrus Powerlines is directed to serve the Notice and Procedural Order No.1, 
the application and the evidence on the Customer and Hydro One.  
 

2. Entegrus Powerlines shall post a copy of the Notice and Procedural Order No.1, 
the application and the evidence on its website.  
 

3. To file with the OEB an affidavit confirming compliance of the OEB’s direction.
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If you have any questions, please contact the Case Manager, Hussein Yusufali at 
Hussein.Yusufali@oeb.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  

Encl. 
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